
 
 

ATTACHMENT NO. X - C 
 
 
ATTACHMENT NO. X. - C:  Correction Process for the Prior Levy 
  
  
Suggested motion: None 
  
 
Recommended action: Hear the Information 
 
  
On Wednesday, November 6th, 2024, Attorney Nemanich, Stacey Corder, and myself met 
with Curt Newport from the Boone County Treasurer’s Office.  At that meeting we were 
able to establish that our corrected aggregate base used for determining the 2024 levy will 
be set at $11,206,659.  This includes both the Boone and Winnebago Counties’ numbers.  
Mr. Nemanich is currently working on the final details for the process that would need to 
take place for the District to return the excess revenue that was received.  He will be in 
attendance at the meeting on Tuesday night to explain the process and the legalities that 
are involved to correct the error. 
 
 
 
 


